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Hospital welcomes new
Human Resources manager

Sugan Naidoo

sugann@dbn.caxton.co.za

Port Shepstone Hospital
has welcomed its

new human resources
manager, Mxolis1 Zulu
who started his tenure
at the facility in January
this year.

Mr Zulu has a long
and impressive track
record in government.
He jomned the National
Department of Public
Works as a student
in human resources
management 1n 2006
and worked his way
through the ranks until

he was promoted to

personnel practitioner.

After five years,
he was oftered the
position of assistant
director, service
benefits, at the Western
Cape Education
Department - becoming
the youngest employee
in the history of the
organisation to be
promoted to a junior
managerial position
so early into his
employment.

Mr Zulu (38) says
he 1s looking forward
to working at Port
Shepstone Regional
Hospital and making a
positive difference.
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Mxolisi Zulu is the new human
resources manager at Port
Shepstone Regional Hospital.
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